What we will be learning this half term...

English

. This half term we will be focussing our learning
around the book ‘The Explorer’ by Katherine
Rundell.

. Mrs Vokes will be teaching Grammar, Punc-
tuation and Reading comprehension on a
Monday.

Maths

. Year 4 will be learning about multiplication and
division and then moving on to length and
perimeter.

. Year 5 will be multiplying and dividing fractions
and then moving onto decimals and percent-
ages.

. Year 6 will be multiplying and dividing fractions
and then moving onto decimals and percent-
ages.

Topic

. We will be continuing our Topic ‘Cry Free-
dom' and then at the end of January we
will be moving onto ‘Rocky the Findosaur’

look out for the WISK sheet on dojo when
we come to this topic.

Notices:

P.E is on Monday- Please come to school
in your P_.E uniform.

Thursday afternoon is Swimming at
Swanton Morley. Children must wear
swimming hats.

Spellings will be tested and go out on a
Friday. Please have red spelling book in
school.

Children will visit the school library on a
Friday.

Monday 15th January—Class trip to
Walsingham Abbey.

What we will be learning this half term...
French

. In French we will be learning and answer-
ing the question ‘What is the Weather?'
By the end of this unit pupils will have the
knowledge and skills to describe the
weather and to also present a weather
forecaster pretending to be on television.
This enables us to link the weather vocab-
ulary with map work, compass points and
general geography. This unit improves both
language and cultural knowledge.

PSHE

. We will be looking at our online reputation
and managing online information.

. We will be learning about food and nutri-
tion.

Homework

. Please read and listen to your child read as
much as you can. Reading books, comics,
magazine, newspapers are all great!

. Every Wednesday, I will set a challenge on
Times Tables Rock Stars. I will monitor
progress for this.

. Spelling tests will be on a Friday.




